
 

Tamworth - Aged Care

Providers: Are you

Prepared for an

Emergency

The Hunter New England and Central Coast Primary
Health Network is partnering with the NSW SES to talk
about Disaster Preparedness Planning.

WHEN Thursday, May 30th 2024

12:00 PM - 3:00 PM

WHERE 427 Peel Street
Tamworth NSW 2340

Australia

COST Free

Scan for more information

and registration details
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